
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Reynolds 5th Graders Honored at Principal’s Luncheon 
 

 
Some hardworking 5th graders were recognized at the Principal’s Luncheon by Principal Amy Leczner.  The 
students were nominated by their homeroom teachers for qualities such as: being able to handle many 
responsibilities, working to one’s fullest potential, exhibiting a positive outlook and attitude, being committed to 
doing one’s best and showing enthusiasm for daily activities, completing work on time, and demonstrating 
kindness towards peers and adults.  The students enjoyed a delicious lunch with Mrs. Leczner and the 5th grade 
teachers.  Congratulations, students! 
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